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GPO Box 9958 

Melbourne VIC 3001 

 
 
9 July 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms Gerardine Kearney 
Federal Secretary 
Australian Nursing Federation 
Level 1 365 Queen Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Kearney 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated 24 June 2010 requesting that international nursing 
and midwifery students are made aware of changes to the English Language requirements as 
soon as possible by their universities. 
 
This matter is currently being addressed as a priority.  Further information will be available on 
the Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia website shortly.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Anne Morrison 
Executive Officer 


